

Meeting Individual Needs 23 October 2024
Dear Parent/Carer
Child:
Residential Visits 2025
As you may be aware, each year we aim to offer a residential visit for our older children, this year we are initially offering the visit to our Year 6 children only (this is due to having a large year group this year). During the visit the children have the opportunity to explore a different area of the county, develop their independence by sleeping away from home and take part in educational activities outside of the more usual classroom setting. We are planning to offer our Year 6 children a three day stay at the Pioneer Centre, near Cleobury Mortimer on one of the two dates below:
Wednesday 7 th May - Friday 9 th May 2025 Wednesday 14 th May - Friday 16 th May 2025
As always, we are working hard to keep the cost of the visits as low as possible particularly given the financial difficulties facing us all. This year we have managed to keep the price to the same as last year, £250 for each of the visits, which is fully inclusive of catering and instructed activities. This is a heavily subsidised cost, with the school meeting the additional funds needed. We realise that this is a considerable expense and so offer the opportunity for you to agree to pay by instalments, after the deposit has been paid, this would equate to approximately £8.00 per week.
At this stage we are asking parents and carers to let us know if they would like their child to participate and if so to pay a non-refundable deposit of £20.00 to reserve a place. This should be paid by via ParentPay please.
Please be aware that places are limited and therefore spaces will be allocated on a first come first served basis if necessary. Once numbers have been confirmed, we will let you know which dates have been allocated to your child (we intend to group the children by physical abilities in order to give them the most inclusive group visit and maximise the opportunity for them to take part).
Please complete the slip below and return it so that we can finalise bookings as soon as possible.
Yours sincerely Lynne McCormack Deputy Headteacher
Residential Visits 2025
Child's Name:
I would like to reserve a place on the residential visit
☐ I have paid £20.00 by ParentPay
Signed: Date: